
For the Harvest Festival Celebration we will be collecting food 

donations at school to give to the local food bank. 

Please bring in the following items: 

-Rice  

-Pasta  

-Noodles  

-Canned goods  

-Biscuits  

-Cereals  

-Coffee  

-Tea 

 

All donations are really appreciated! 

Friday 4        

November  

2022 

St Thomas Harvest Celebration  

Wednesday 9th November  

9amñ10am 

St Lukeõs Church 

All parents are welcome! 



Term Dates...  

Please be aware that the Huggy Wuggy video/game that is circulating 

online is not suitable for primary school aged children.  The NSPCC 

website has some great tools for helping keep your child safe online.  
 

Breakfast club will now be £2.50 per day, this price will be backdated 

for sessions attended since September.  We hope that this change is 

beneficial to our parents and carers.     

Nursery parents/carers,  you can now apply for your child's Reception 

2023 place.  Apply online at https://eadmissions.birmingham.gov.uk.  

The closing date is 15 January 2023.  

 

We currently have spaces in Capoeira on Wednesday. Please pay your 

balance if you are registered for any After School Clubs.  

The total price for school dinner this half term is £87.50.  

Wed 09 Nov   Harvest Festival Celebrations  

                                    @ St Lukeõs Church 9.00am 

Thu 10 Nov              Parent Coffee Morning (Mental Health)   9.00am  

Mon 14 Nov   Odd Socks Day 

Mon 14 Nov              LKS2 Inspire Workshop  9.00am  

Tue 15 Nov               UKS2 Inspire Workshop  9.00am  

Thu 17 Nov               EYFS Inspire Workshop    9.00am  

Fri 18 Nov                 KS1 Inspire Workshop  9.00am  

14 - 18 Nov   Anti -Bullying Week  

Office News...  

 

Last weeks battle winners are:  Tigers!  

Next weeks battle is:   

Boys vs Girls  



At St Thomas we like to celebrate the achievements of our children.  

These are the children who have been chosen as star of the week for 

their year group:  

Nursery:  Nazia  

for following the school rules and being kind to her friends.  

Reception: Theia  

for working really hard in all lessons and answering questions on the 

carpet.  

Year 1:  Ibrahim  

for trying his hardest all week and following instructions.  

Year 2:  Bithania  

for being a good role model to her peers  

Year 3: Kinda  

for her outstanding effort to follow the school rules and being a 

fantastic role model this week.  

Year 4: Anas  

for trying really hard in maths and showing good understanding and 

enthusiasm in lessons.  

Year 5:  Lamek  

for his thoughtful contribution in lessons  

Year 6:  Younes  

for a great start to the new half term.  


